
 

 

 

April 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Latimer Road Families, 

We hope this letter finds you well and that you were able to enjoy time with family 
during the Easter weekend.   

As week three of our “new normal” comes to an end we hope the students and 
families have been able to find a rhythm that works to help them continue the 
learning with their teacher.  We encourage all of you to stay in contact and reach 
out for help if needed. 

Please find the link below to Jordan Tinney’s message that went out to parents, 
students and teachers on Tuesday. 

 

Link here: https://vimeo.com/407474268 

 

From our Latimer Road family to yours we wanted to say we miss you and hope 
you’re staying safe and healthy.  As Jordan Tinney stated let’s remember to stay 
caring and connected.  Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Yip 
 
 
 

Please see below for a message from us all J 
 

 





 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


